
                 
 
     

 
                              
                                 

        
 
                             
        

 
                               

The Texas Commission on Next Generation Assessments and Accountability 

April 20, 2016 

Pursuant to public notice posted on April 11, 2016, the Texas Commission on Next Generation 
Assessments and Accountability met in a formal meeting and was called to order by the chair, Andrew 
Kim, at 10:05 a.m. 

The initial quorum call was answered; a quorum was present. Mr. Paul Castro and Representative 
Zerwas were not present. 

At 5:13 p.m., on the motion of the chair and without objection, the meeting was adjourned. 


